
 

 
Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

MINUTES of April 10, 2006 

 

Board of Selectmen:  Dominic Albanese; Nancy Scovner, Chairman 

 

Administrative Staff:  Steven Schneider, Town Manager 

 

Other:  Joe Cote, Dan Kiley 

 

I.  CALL TO ORDER 
 

Mrs. Scovner called the meeting to order at 5:30 pm. 

 

II.  Cemetery Trustee: 

The Board discussed the appointment of the vacant Cemetery Trustee.  Scovner made the motion 

appointing Dwight Marchetti as Cemetery Trustee, with Albanese seconding.  Albanese wants to 

make sure that Mr. Marchetti wants to be a Cemetery Trustee before appointing him, but will support the 

motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

III.  Church Exemptions: 

Scovner made the motion to accept the tax exemption application for the Union Church of Enfield, 

with Albanese seconding.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Albanese made the motion to accept the tax exemption application for the Community Lutheran 

Church, with Scovner seconding.  The motion passed unanimously.    

 

IV.  Whitney Hall: 

The Board discussed a revised meeting schedule, and that we would only meet when there was a specific 

topic to discuss. 

 

V.  George Hill Road: 

The Board discussed the potential removal of large stones/boulders located within the Town’s right-of-

way.  The Board would like the work to wait until after the next Selectmen’s meeting to begin that work, 

they would like to have an opportunity to visit George Hill Road and inspect the stones/boulders. 

 

VI.  Vehicle Use Policy: 

Schneider updated the Board on the question of creating a waiver for non-town personnel traveling in a 

Town vehicle.  It was the opinion of the Town Attorney that no waiver could be created that would 

protect the Town against a potential lawsuit.  The new policy will specifically prohibit any non-Town 

personnel traveling in a Town vehicle.    

 

VII.  ADJOURNMENT 

 

Mr. Albanese moved to adjourn at 5:58 PM; Mrs. Scovner seconded, vote unanimous. 

 


